
Dr. Juan Lopez, OBGYN, in coordination with the
Kern County Black Infant and Maternal Health Initiative

cordially invite you and a guest to dine and participate in a
forum discussing the status of Black infant and maternal

health in Kern County and how you can help. 

Thursday, April 11
5:30 pm to 8:30 pm

The Padre
1702 18th Street

Bakersfield, CA, 93301

Special session featuring Niesha Davis, MSW, LCSW, CAMS-II, CCTP, 
and Brynn Carrigan, Kern County Public Health Director, as we explore 

the BIMHI Focus Group Report in Black infant and maternal health. 
Gain insights into the Kern County Black Infant and Maternal Health 

Initiative and its goals to improve outcomes for Black mothers and 
infants. Don't miss this opportunity to engage with leading voices and 

learn about efforts to drive positive change in Kern County. 
1 CME or CEU provided

RSVP:
Bakersfield Pregnancy Center (661) 326-1915 or director@wehelpyou.org


